
Transgender Student Policy and 

Guidelines 

AS Johnson High School 

Many questions arise for students and school staff when considering the best supports for 

transgender students.  These guidelines are designed to provide direction for our school 

to address issues that may arise concerning the needs of transgender students.  Because 

this is an evolving area for schools, some of this guidance will undoubtedly change over 

time.   

 



It is the policy of the 



 

Students should be addressed by school staff by the name and pronoun corresponding to 

their gender identity that is consistently asserted at school.  Students are not required to 

obtain a court ordered name and/or gender change or to change their pupil personnel 

records as a prerequisite to being addressed by the name and pronoun that corresponds 

to their gender identity.  To the extent possible and consistent with these guidelines, or 

consistent with the arrangement made with the student and family, school personnel 

should make efforts to maintain 




